
Make a difference by joining the MRMS
PTSO today for just $10.00!

Registration is quick and easy - simply
scan the QR code!

Stay up to date with what is happening at MRMS by visiting our website frequently at
www.mrmsptso.org and don’t forget to like us on Facebook!

Our first general meeting will be held onMonday September 18th at 7pm in the cafeteria
and will last about one hour. At this meeting, you will learn what the PTSO is going to do for the

school and your students.

During the general meeting, there will be an “Ask the Principal” discussion where your
questions can be answered! Simply email your questions to president@mrmsptso.org

All registered PTSO members in
attendance for the Sept 18th
meeting will be eligible to win a
$25 Donut Shack gift card!!
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